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Several problems would occur if legislators were to embark 
upon writing their own tax law, separate and distinct from 
the federal law. These problems could negatively affect 
state government, business and all others who routinely 
deal with tax laws. 

1. Higher administrative costs to both 

2. High error factors when applying new language 

3. Increased litigation caused by possible different 
interpretation of new wording rather than "tested 
and usual language." (In other words, we would 
have to revisit the court rooms to test the inter­
pretation.) 

4. Uncertainty in applying the law which would heavily 
affect business when trying to simply comply with 
and understand the law. 

5. Uneven application of the law which in turn would 
create fundamental inequities. 

Surmnary: 

Writing our own law could create highcost, uneven application, 
fundamental inequities and increased litigation. 
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